
30/23/24 TO REVIEW EMPLOYMENT LAW TRAINING FOR LINE 
MANAGERS AND CONSIDER ANY ACTIONS AND ASSOCIATED 
EXPENDITURE. 
 
It was proposed by Councillor Martin, seconded by Councillor Stoyel 
and RESOLVED to approve the Line Managers to attend Employment 
Law training delivered by HR Support Consultancy at a total cost of 
£450.  The Town Clerk to arrange a suitable training date subject to the 
appointment of a Service Delivery Manager. 
 
It was proposed by Councillor Martin, seconded by Councillor Stoyel 
and resolved to RECOMMEND at the next Library Sub Committee 
meeting approval for Employment Law training cost of £90 allocated to 
budget code Library Staff Training; 
 
 

 


